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Representative Black:

This amendment is the same as the Senate amendment that provided grants to
community learning centers except that this amendment provides $1,000,000 in TANF
moneys in fiscal year 2002–03 instead of $500,000.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
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